
Letters from NHS Lothian  
sent electronically
NHS Lothian are sending some 
patient letters electronically. You may 
receive a text notification from us 
asking you to log into a secure portal, 
using a unique PIN and your date of 
birth so you can see these letters. 
Please make sure you do 
read these letters and 
take action if needed. 
You can access further 
information on our 
patient website.

https://services.nhslothian.scot/electronicletters/


